
 

 
 

THE STATES OF DELIBERATION  
of the 

ISLAND OF GUERNSEY 
 

22nd January, 2025 
 

Proposition No. P.2024/108 
 

POLICY & RESOURCES COMMITTEE 
 

Reporting Progress on Extant States’ Resolutions 
 

AMENDMENT  
 
 
Proposed by: Deputy J Dyke 
Seconded by: Deputy A Matthews 
 
To insert at the end of Proposition 1 the following: 

 
“except for item 34 – 2022/XVIII: the Population and Immigration Policy Review”. 
 

Rule 4 Information 
 
a) The Propositions contribute to the States’ objectives by keeping an extant 

resolution which sought to reduce healthcare costs. 
 
b) In preparing the Propositions, the expressions of members of the States were 

taken into account. 
 

c) The propositions have been submitted to His Majesty’s Procureur for advice on 
any legal or constitutional implications. 

 
d) The extant resolution this amendment seeks to retain is intended to reduce 

healthcare costs. 
 

e) This amendment has been drafted with the assistance of the States’ Greffier 
and no advice was sought from the Policy & Resources Committee. 
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Explanatory note 

 
This amendment would ensure that Resolution V. 7. of Billet d’État XVIII of 2022 is not 
rescinded. That resolution reads as follows: 
 
“7. To direct the Policy & Resources Committee to lead a review of the options for any 
bespoke arrangements that ensure those who are new to a community, and who may 
only be staying and working in that community for a fixed period rather than on a 
permanent basis, access public services in a fair and transparent way, and to report its 
conclusions and make any recommendations to the States before the end of 2023 and 
in conjunction with the Committee for Health & Social Care, to examine through suitable 
external advice whether there is scope for reducing the costs to the tax payer of any 
increased population’s access to health and social care services via a commercially 
provided compulsory health insurance scheme, and to report back to the States of 
Deliberation thereon not later than the second half of 2023.” 


